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SCHOOL COUNCILSCHOOL COUNCIL

Our school council representatives
from each year group are - 
Reception- Elliot & Abigail
Year 1- Barney & Arabella

Year 2- Joel & Emily
Year 3- June & Teddy 

Year 4- Franklin & Penny 
Year 5- Amos & Betty 
Year 6- Sienna & Ikias 

Dear parents and carers, 

Miss Barwise led a whole school assembly
on Tuesday to start our Black History

celebrations and introduced each year
group to their chosen person to study.

Please see Class Dojo to see what learning
has been taking place.

We are delighted to let you know that our school councillors have now been voted in and
were presented with their School Council badges during Tuesday's assembly. Check

further down our newsletter to see who will be the pupil voice of Roscoe Primary from
each year group. Our first School Council meeting will be taking place early next week and

our Y5 and Y6 School Council representatives will be attending Liverpool Schools
Parliament in November. This term's meeting is all about Children's Rights. Honouring

World Children's Day. 
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ATTENDANCE ATTENDANCE 

STAR OF THE
WEEK

STAR OF THE
WEEK

Reception  - Christian
Year 1 - Lucas

Year 2 - Daisy D
Year 3 - Remdiet
Year 4 - Mozan
Year 5 - John

Year 6 - Daniel 

THE
ROSCOE

WAY

THE
ROSCOE

WAY
Respectful
Responsible
Ready
Safe

THE ROSCOE
WAY

THE ROSCOE
WAY

Our Reception School Councillor's have this
week shared their views on The Roscoe Way. 

We share and we are kind. 
Elliot 

We are safe. We tidy up our classroom.
Abigail 

Our attendance this week has taken a slight
dip at 97.1% but still remains above our target

of 97%. Let's keep going with this as we are
doing so well. We will continue to have a focus

on punctuality and Mr Backhouse will be
making contact next week with some parents

to offer support with this. 
Again, thank you for your continued support in

making sure children are in school, on time,
every day.

YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

98.9% 
Reception 

This weeks winners!



YOUNG MARKETEERSYOUNG MARKETEERS

After School Clubs

WE ARE EXCITED TO PARTNER AGAIN WITH
THE YOUNG MARKETEERS. OUR CURRENT

YEAR 4 CHILDREN WILL TAKE PART IN
PLANTING VEGETABLES WHICH THEY WILL
GO ON TO SELL AT A FARMERS MARKET IN

LIVERPOOL ONE, DURING THE
SPRING/SUMMER TERM. THIS INITIATIVE

TEACHES OUR CHILDREN SUSTAINABILITY,
GROWING AND PLANTING SKILLS AND

DEVELOPS THEIR KNOWLEDGE AROUND
MONEY: PROFIT AND CHANGE. 

After School Clubs have started this week and our
school choir will begin after half term. Our Irish Dancing
Club , run by Miss McCloughlin, got off to a flying start

with our new dancers making great progress during their
first session. 

The PTA Monster Mash disco, for Years 1 to 6, takes place next
Wednesday 23rd October. If you would like to purchase a ticket,

please call in to the school office or speak to a member of our PTA on
the yard. Please see the flyer further down in. this newsletter for

times and we have posted this as an event on Dojo.

MONSTER MASH DISCOMONSTER MASH DISCO



We have posted on Dojo information about
our Zoe's Place fundraiser that will be taking
place next Friday 25th October. Our PTA will
be running a bake sale after school and we
are also having Odd Sock day. Please see

further information attached below. 

FUNDRAISING FUNDRAISING 

Parents evening takes place over two days after half term.
Monday November 4th and Thursday November 7th. Links have
been text out and posted on Dojo for all parents to book a slot. 

PARENTS EVENING PARENTS EVENING 

We finish for half term on
Friday 25th October at

3.30pm. We return to school
on Monday 4th November. 

REMINDER!REMINDER!

Our Roscoe Early Years are running a Room on
the Broom Stay and Play session next Friday
25th October starting at 10am. Parents are

welcome to join their children in engaging in a
range of learning activities. Please check below

for further information.

EARLY YEARS EARLY YEARS 



October 2024

Black History Month

12th December 

Christmas Jumper
Day 

18th December 

Year 3 and Year 4
Christmas Show 

23rd October 

PTA
Monster Mash Disco

16th December 

Reception & Nursery
Christmas Show 

26th October - 1st
November 

Half Term 

15th November 

Children in Need 

17th December 

Year 5 & Year 6
Christmas Show 

19th December 

Year 1 And Year 2
Christmas Show 

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOUHAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU

 
Have a lovely weekend and we will see you on Monday!

Mrs Jones and the Roscoe Team 

Penelope - Year 5
 

Lola - Year 3 

Ndey - Year 3
   



room on the broom
s t a y  and  p l a y

OCTOBER

Please join us for a

10-  1 1 .30am
25th

Join us for story telling, craft, treat making and
refreshments in Roscoe Early Years



On Friday 25th October we will be having an odd socks day! All
children are encouraged to wear odd socks, the wackier the better.

We are asking for suggested donations of up to  £1 

Our PTA are also hosting a bake sale at home time on the yard on
the same day! If you are able to donate any cakes, homemade or

shop bought we would be very grateful. . If you are baking your own
cakes could you please provide a list of ingredients so anyone who
purchases is aware incase of allergies. If you ae able to donate any
cakes please pass them into school and we are able to store them

in a cool room up until the bake sale at Friday home time. 

Fundraising
PTA

How are we fundraising?



Monster
Mash Disco 

ROSCOE PRIMARY

Years 1,2, & 3
4pm - 4.45pmWed

23 
October

Hosted by JOJOs DISCO 

Fancy dress optional-
please be mindful of other children if choosing scary costumes or

masks

Years 4, 5 & 6
5pm - 6pm

Ticket information:

£2 per ticket, price
includes a hotdog. There
will be a tuck shop for
sweets & drinks 


